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DETNORSKE

Trondheim, October 11, 2011

Invitation - Presentation of Financial Results for Q3 2011

Det norske oljeselskap ASA ("DETNOR") will present its financial results for the third quarter 2011 in Oslo on Wednesday,
November 2nd.

The venue is Shippingklubben in Oslo (Haakon VII's gt. 1) at 08:15 a.m.(CET).
Please submit your registration to jeanette.tinholt@detnor.no by 12:00(noon), October 26nd.
A live webcast of the interim results will be available on www.detnor.no/en

The company will be represented by:
CEO Erik Haugane
CFO Teitur Poulsen
VP Investor Relations Knut Evensen

About Det norske:

Det norske oljeselskap ASA (DETNOR) specialize in extracting petroleum resources on the Norwegian Continental Shelf (NCS). We are an ambitious
company with significant exploration activity. Recently we have taken part in some major discoveries, Aldous being the single most important. We now face
several development projects, among them Jette as operator, and Draupne.

Det norske has its headquarter located in Trondheim, and offices in Oslo and Harstad. As of today we are more than 160 employees.

Det norske is listed on the Oslo Stock Exchange with the ticker “DETNOR’.



